Main Gate Activation

Please note as of Sep. 1, we will be activating the main gate. It will be left open for Sunday and other liturgical services. However, during the week it will be closed and you will need the gate code. The plan is to have a gate code for the parishioners (same code), the daycare to have their own for all parents and staff, our delivery services, and safety forces have activation devices on their vehicles to gain access.

Harry has also had a sign at the gate made with the daycare and office phone numbers. Father Michael will have a remote, the daycare and also our front office.

If you're stuck, please call the phone number for the office when visiting between 10 am and 2 pm, unless you have meetings with Father Michael, who may also give you access via remote.

More to come as we work out the details.